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May Newsletter Summary
The last PTO meeting of the school year is tonight (5/8)!
Spring Fling Recap: Thanks to all who attended last week!
Mission: Appreciation Has Blasted Off!
Family Paint Night is on 5/16, Signups Available Now
Bancroft PTO to Host Community Yard Sale on 6/9
Save the Date: Spring Fun Run & Ice Cream Social#NextYear
PTO Signups for the 2024-2025 School Year
Student Directory Advertising available for business sponsorship
Library Volunteers and Cultural Art Volunteers Needed (CORI needed/see
cancellation policy)
Community Events
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Tonight is the final PTO meeting of the school year. Join us in-person in the
Bancroft Media Center, or online via Google Meet by clicking here, at 7:00pm.
We'll be going over the remaining events for the school year as well as a sneak
peek into 2024-2025, and Mrs. Leavitt will be joining us as well!

This Year's Spring Fling Was Out of This World!

Thank you to all the stellar students, cosmic parents, and out-of-this-world
teachers who made our elementary school dance a galactic success! Your
presence truly rocketed the event to new heights. We hope you had a blast
dancing among the stars! Pictures are posted to the website, video to follow
soon. 

http://meet.google.com/uuf-jcfs-kpx
http://bancroftpto.org/spring-fling-2024


 
Have photos from the night that you'd like to share with us? Upload them here!

Mission: Appreciation Has Blasted Off!

During this Staff Appreciation Week, we want to thank our amazing team for
being the guiding stars of our school. Your dedication, hard work, and stellar
attitudes make our school shine brighter than any constellation. From the depths
of space to the edges of the universe, your efforts truly make a world of
difference. 
 
To thank them for all that they do, we're treating our staff to a week of treats
courtesy of some amazing parent volunteers and community donations. Thank
you all for helping us show the staff how much we appreciate them.

Family Painting Night

https://tinyurl.com/47fxb5nv


Join us for a fun evening of arts and crafts! Students and families are invited to
paint ceramics or create sand art on Thursday, May 16 at 6:00pm in the
Bancroft Cafeteria. Items will be available first come, first serve upon arrival and
payment will be accepted by the vendor at that time as well. Please click the
button below to signup so we know how many people to expect.
 
We are also seeking volunteers to help during the event. This is ideal for high
schoolers in need of community service hours! Click the button to signup.

Click Here to Sign Up for Family Paint Night

Bancroft's Community Yard Sale

The Bancroft PTO is holding a yard sale fundraiser on Sunday, June 9 from
9:00am-3:00pm and we need your help! You can participate in the following
ways:
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-49573449-family


1. Donate items for sale. Click on the link below to see a list of items being
accepted for donation.

2. Volunteer your time. Help run the yard sale, 50/50 raffle, and food sales
that will be taking place at the yard sale!

3. Shop anytime from 9:00am-3:00pm on Sunday, June 9.
4. Stop by to purchase a cup of lemonade, donut, pizza, snack or raffle

ticket!
 
Proceeds from all of the above go to our kids and school! 
 
Donations can be dropped off on Saturday, June 8 at Bancroft from 9:00am-
12:00pm and on Sunday, June 9 from 7:00am-9:00am. Volunteers will be there
to greet you, just look for the tents! Please don't drop off items inside the
school. For more drop off options, click the link below.
 
This event is weather dependent and will continue through light rain, but heavy
storms will sadly cause us to cancel. To gauge inventory and help with planning,
it would be appreciated if you could RSVP via the SUG (click the button below)
with a brief summary of your donation type and, if it is substantial, please text a
picture to Laura. If you are volunteering or donating goods, you will receive an
email with further instructions as we get closer to the sale date.
 
We're looking forward to a great day that will not only help our Bancroft
community, but the planet too!

Signup to Donate to or Volunteer for the Yard Sale

Save the Date: Fun Run & Ice Cream Social

Mark your calendars, Bancroft families! Our annual Fun Run and Ice Cream
Social will be returning on Friday, June 14.  More details and a signup is
coming soon!

Time to Plan For Next Year!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-49571376-bancroft#/


The PTO is currently seeking volunteers for board and event committee
positions for the 2024-2025 school year. This year we've built out descriptions
and estimated time commitments for each of the roles; this can be found on our
website, and added a few new roles as well!  Click the button below to signup
today, and as always, please reach out to president@bancroftpto.org if you have
any questions.  
 
Feel free to pass this link on to any incoming Kindergarten family you may know
(in fact, forward them this newsletter so they can subscribe!).

Click Here to Sign Up for the 2024-2025 School Year

Seeking Student Directory Business Sponsors

The PTO is also seeking local business sponsors for our 2024/2025 Bancroft
School Directory. For more information or to sign up to participate, please reach
out to communications@bancroftpto.org.
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https://www.bancroftpto.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/PTO-Roles-and-Responsibilities-Descriptions.pdf
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mailto:president@bancroftpto.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-49323869-thepto#/
mailto:communications@bancroftpto.org?subject=Student%20Directory%20Ad%20Space%20Inquiry


Library Volunteers Needed

Are you interested in volunteering in the Library this year? If you already have
an approved CORI (see below under Important Reminders) and are able to help
please click the buttons below to sign up. Library volunteers are in particular
demand and can come in at any time that's convenient for them, not just during
their child's appointed classroom time.

Click Here to Volunteer in the Library

Cultural Arts Volunteers Needed

Want to see the planets up close, touch a wild animal, or learn a cool science
experiment? The PTO is in need of volunteers to work with the great performers
and educators coming to school this year. The cultural arts committee has
booked great in-school events for every grade level, including a traveling
planetarium, the Discovery Museum, authors, and scientists. We need a few
people to serve as liaisons between our guests and the school, particularly for
these upcoming events:
 

Tuesday, May 21: Sheryl Faye Presents Abigail Adams (Grade 3)

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-bancroft55#/


Thursday, May 30: Touch Tank (Grade 1)
 
To learn more about the opportunities available and to volunteer, click the button
below.

Volunteer at a Cultural Arts Event

PTO Volunteer Cancellation Policy
We couldn't accomplish a fraction of what we do without the amazing support of
our families and the volunteers who help make each and every event a success.
We understand that life is unpredictable and sometimes our volunteers have to
cancel at the last minute. But we ask that if you have to cancel within 48 hours
of a scheduled event, including library volunteers, please reach out to us directly
at communications@bancroftpto.org and let us know. Please don't just delete
the signup entry, as we may not see that in time to make other arrangements.
We also ask that you make an attempt whenever possible to find someone to
take your spot. Many thanks for your understanding and continued commitment
to our students.

Important Reminders: CORI
Andover Public Schools require a new Criminal Offender Record
Information (CORI) check every year for anyone who volunteers at a
school or school event (i.e. field trip chaperones, volunteers for class parties,
library duty, etc.). If you would like to volunteer during the 2023-2024 school
year, please fill out the APS CORI check form and return it in person to a school
administrator with an original government issued ID. Blank forms are also
available at the front office. It can take 2-3 weeks for your application to process
and you will not receive a notification once it's complete. You can confirm your
status with the front office.

COMMUNITY EVENTS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0849A9AC29A1F58-cultural5#/
mailto:communications@bancroftpto.org
https://www.aps1.net/DocumentCenter/View/51/Form---CORI--?bidId=


ACE Honor a Teacher
Click Here for More Information

Crafts in the Park
Click Here for More Information

Sidney's Rainbow Day
Click Here for More Information

CMI/DI Book Fair This Week
Click Here to Order Today

Andover Farmers Market
Click Here for More Information

AHS Band Bottle Drive
May 18, 9:00am-12:00pm

Upcoming Calendar Events

https://www.aceandover.org/teacher-tribute-giving-program/
http://www.craftsinthepark.com/
https://www.therainbow.fund/rainbow-day
http://bookshop.org/shop/andoverbookstore
https://andoverfarmersmarket.com/


Click here to access the full Bancroft PTO Calendar
Click here to view the full APS 2023/2024 calendar on the APS Website.
 

May 6-10: Staff Appreciation Week
May 8: Last PTO Meeting of the year (7:00pm in the Media Center)
May 16: Family Paint Night
May 18: Progressive Dinner
May 21: Sheryl Faye Presents Abigail Adams (Grade 3)
May 29: Windows on Wildlife Birds of Prey (Grade 4)
May 30: Touch Tank (Grade 1)
May 31: Museum of Science Field trip (Grade K)
June 13: 5th Grade Moving Up Party (12:00-2:30pm)
June 14: Ice Cream Social & Fun Run (4:30-6:30pm)
June 17: Staff End of Year Luncheon & Last Day of School

HAVE NEWS TO SUBMIT TO THE BOBCAT?  Email us at

communications@bancroftpto.org. All submissions must be received by the end

of the month to be included in the next monthly update.

Bancroft PTO
15 Bancroft Rd, Andover, MA 01810
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